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In reference to SB 210. This would be disastrous for the state of Oregon, as many of 

us work full-time, and cannot make it to a polling place during the standard times and 

dates. Mail in voting is a proven safe method for voting, and I challenge anyone to tell 

me that there has been corruption. Nationwide, it should be standard for mail in 

voting. Our signatures have to be verified for our votes and ballots to count, so I don’t 

see what the problem is. What I do see is David Brock Smith trying to exert more 

control throughout the state of Oregon, rather than work in his own district to better 

that district. I am originally from Curry County – so I know very well of what I speak. 

 

 


